
RSVP
Register at EKGSA.org/RSVP. A Zoom
link will be sent your email before the
event. This is your access to the
webinar.

This is an online-only event on
Zoom. Internet access is required.
The link to attend will be provided
after you RSVP.

WHERE

GROUNDWATER ALLOCATION WEBINAR
DECEMBER 9TH

TIME & DATE

WHO SHOULD
ATTEND?

December 9th
12 PM & 4 PM

Landowners and those who
manage farm operations in the
East Kaweah GSA

WEBINAR #1 
(VIRTUAL ONLY)

WEBINAR #2
(VIRTUAL ONLY)

Friday, December 9th at 12 PM - 1 PM

The East Kaweah GSA is hosting a webinar to educate landowners about Water Year
2023 and 2022 groundwater allocations. The billing timeline for Water Year 2022

allocations will also be discussed. The webinar will include a moderated Q&A panel of
East Kaweah GSA's staff, board, and committee members. Following the panel, staff

will be available to the public for a time of Q&A. Attendees will walk away with an
understanding of how allocations were determined, when they were adopted, and the

impacts on landowners. 

Friday, December 9th at 4 PM - 5 PM

Spanish translation available
Traducción en español disponible

Spanish translation available
Traducción en español disponible

RSVP HERE

Webinar #1 and #2 content will be
identical, so choose the time most
convenient for you. 

For further questions, email Breanna Hardy at bhardy@ppeng.com

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf5sU1WH_frPE1tObCvhjee7qxHNypJAPnFNfMItRhNJkwPOA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf5sU1WH_frPE1tObCvhjee7qxHNypJAPnFNfMItRhNJkwPOA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf5sU1WH_frPE1tObCvhjee7qxHNypJAPnFNfMItRhNJkwPOA/viewform

